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PROPOSED AMENDMENTS IN THE NON-BANKING FINANCE COMPANIES 

(ESTABLISHMENT AND REGULATION) RULES, 2003 

 

ISLAMABAD –February 9, 2010:  The Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan 

(SECP) has proposed certain amendments in Non-Banking Finance Companies 

(Establishment and Regulation) Rules 2003 (Rules) with a view to provide operational 

flexibility to the NBFC sector.  

The proposed amendments in the Rules have been placed on SECP’s website 

(http://www.secp.gov.pk/notifications.asp). Relevant comments and feedback may be sent to 

SECP by 20th February 2009 addressed to Mr. Nasir Askar, Joint Director, Non-Banking 

Finance Companies Department, Fax # 9218590, and e-mail: nasir.askar@secp.gov.pk. 
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